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November 19, 2021 - Heritage Financial Corporation, the holding company for Heritage Bank & 

Trust, is pleased to announce the addition of Berrie Coble to the Board of Directors as a new 

director. 

Ms. Coble is a financial advisor with CrestPoint Wealth Management. In addition to holding her 

Series 7 and Series 66 licenses, Coble maintains Certified Retirement Counselor and Chartered 

Retirement Plans Specialist designations.  Upon graduating from Lipscomb University with a 

degree in finance, Coble began her career with NHC in nursing home administration. For the last 

decade she has she has utilized this experience as she provides guidance to her clients in areas 

related to health and long-term care as well as retirement planning. 

 

“Berrie was born and raised here in Maury County and has professional experience in Lawrence 

County as well. She brings a high level of character and competence to Heritage and I am proud 

to be associated with her.  We are very thankful to have a woman of her ability join our Board of 

Directors and we look forward to many years of serving our communities together,” stated Jim 

Robinson, President & Chief Executive Officer.  

 

Coble is an active member of the Central Christian Church. She currently serves on the campaign 

committee for the Boys and Girls Club of Maury County of which she is also past Chair of the 

Board of Directors. Additionally, Coble is a graduate of both Leadership Maury and Leadership 

Middle Tennessee and is a past board member of the Maury County Chamber and Economic 

Alliance.  
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Heritage Bank & Trust is a community bank with locations in Columbia, Mount Pleasant and 

Lawrenceburg. As of September 30, 2021, Heritage Bank & Trust had total assets of 

approximately $242 million.   


